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ST. CATHERINE'S N.S.
Est. 1903



St Catherine's National School

Donore Avenue
Dublin 8
Tel: 01 4542679

stcatherinesns@gmail.com
www.stcatherinesns.net

Date: 18/10/2012
Dear Parents,

It has come to my attention that there is quite a problem with traffic in the morning around school time. The following has been reported to me as happening recently:

· Drivers failing  to stop at the pedestrian crossing; obviously there is not a lot we can do about this, but parents need to be very vigilant and teach their children also to be very vigilant about using the crossing, not to just assume they will be safe.

· Parents / minders parking right across our electronic gates so members of staff cannot get in or out.

· Parents parking on the pedestrian crossing (!).

· Children cycling to school without helments.

· Parents staying parked outside the school for an extended period so other parents cannot oull up and drop off.

Thank you to the vast majority of you who use the roads and footpaths outside the school exactly as we all should. Please, everyone, bear in mind the safety and convenience of everyone else, including the 140 pupils in our school.

We have alerted Dublin City Council and the Gardai to the problems and they are going to do spot-checks from now on, as well as possibly improve the markings and traffic-calming measures.

Kind Regards,

April Cronin

